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611 Flushing Way

              Stall #2, Minneapolis Intl. 


                  (208) 483-5922


NEGATIVE LETTER TO SUPERIOR

April 7, 2008

The Honorable Larry E. Craig
United States Senate
520 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510
Subject: Head Removal Operation
Dear Mr. Larry Craig

Politics is often a fun and exciting career centered on truth and honor.  We, your staff, have always appreciated a “straight shooter” such as yourself in the sometimes confusing world of airport bathrooms and politics.  On June 11th, 2007, as you well know, a rather confusing incident took place, and on June 12th, 2007, a tragic turn of events occurred. 

The Honorable Larry E. Craig, we regret to inform you that the June twelve, two thousand and seven operation to remove your head from your ass was unsuccessful.  Upon further inquiry, the doctors who attempted the operation discovered that your head was so far up your ass, removing it might result in death.  Furthermore, the lead surgeon of the operation was unable to find ample footing for his usual wide stance to perform the surgery.  To resolve this issue, and make sure you’re your head does not lodge any further up your ass, for your safety which we place first and foremost, we ask you to please take the following action: 
· Attempt to make due with a normal width stance 
· Figure out what it is that makes our police force so damn tempting

· Do not make a mockery of yourself on CNN.
I would additionally like to offer my sincerest regrets that a man of your stature can no longer use a stance as wide as he pleases, and offer you my services in making the airport bathroom community a friendlier place.  I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest possible convenience, or your one phone call, whichever is easiest.
Respectfully yours,

Dave Karsnia

Chief of Staff 
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